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08.09.2023 
 
Dear Parents,  

 
As we come to the end of our first few days, can we send out a heartfelt welcome to all of our 
new families who have just joined Sutton Road this September and say a massive welcome 
back to all of our existing families, it has been lovely to see all the children return after the 
summer break.  
 
The children look extremely smart in their school uniforms, and it really helps to promote the 
sense of belonging to our school community. We are pleased to see our children getting to 

know their new classrooms and new teachers and make a great start with their learning      

 
Staff are available to talk to briefly, before or after school (but please remember they may need 
to arrange an alternative time if you need a longer chat). For non-urgent matters each class 
teacher also has a class email address that parents can use, these are checked every school 
day by the teacher.  
 
Email addresses are listed below: 
 
F1 (Mrs Bower) SRF1@suttonroad.org  3JW (Mr Wakeland) 3JW@suttonroad.org 

F2EK (Miss King) F2EK@suttonroad.org 3CM (Mr Marshall) 3CM@suttonroad.org  

F2RR (Mrs Routledge / Mrs 

Agatowska) 

F2RR@suttonroad.org 3MH (Miss Hutson)  3MH@suttonroad.org  

F2JG (Mrs Goodman) F2JG@suttonroad.org  4KC (Miss Cocking) 4KC@suttonroad.org  

1NG (Miss Orielly / Mrs Gude) 1NG@suttonroad.org 4DB (Miss Brennan) 4DB@suttonroad.org  

1AB (Miss Tyrrell) 2AB@suttonroad.org 4AO (Mrs Oakes) 4AO@suttonroad.org  

1AS (Mrs Smith) 1AS@suttonroad.org  5CD (Mr Lewis) 5CD@suttonroad.org  

2LS (Miss Stewart) 2LS@suttonroad.org  5LB (Mrs Ballard)  5LB@suttonroad.org 

2KT (Mr Thomson) 2KT@suttonroad.org 5CC (Miss Cornell) 5CC@suttonroad.org 

2MD (Mrs Dixon) 2MB@suttonroad.org  6JS (Mrs Skevington) 6JS@suttonroad.org 

  6HM (Mrs Mitchell) 6HM@suttonroad.org  

  6LN (Mr Fletcher -

Newbold) 

6LN@suttonroad.org  
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As many of you already know Parentmail is the way we send out letter, messages etc and is 
also our method of making payments for school dinners, tuck shop and trips etc.  
 
Unfortunately, we have had a few technical issues this week which has made our start back a 
little tricky for some of you, but hopefully now you are all up and running. Any problems or 
questions in accessing this system, please contact the school office team who will support.  
 
 
 

Just a reminder that every morning our classroom doors open at 
8.30am and staff are around to welcome the children and be available on 
the doors. The children learning starts at 8.40am, it is vital that the 
children are in school on time, so they don’t miss their learning.  
 
This 10 minute drop off time, also support parents when parking is difficult 
outside school, please remember we encourage families to walk to and 
from school as it can get very busy with cars around the school.  
 

 
Look out for our weekly newsletters and to stay up to date with what is 
happening and what the children get up to when in school check out our 
school Facebook page.  

 
 
 
 
Remember our Mobile library in open, in the small hall 
every Tuesday and Wednesday before school from 
8.00am – 8.30am  
 
 
 

 
Look out for details about after school clubs that we offer and also family events that 
we plan for over the team.  
 
Your Sincerely,  

 
Emma Severn 
Head of School 

 
 
 


